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National Forest camping and day use fees waived on November 11 for veterans and 

members of the U.S. armed forces 
 
 Rhinelander, Wis. – October 25, 2006.  On November 11, fees for campgrounds and day use areas on 
the Chequamegon-Nicolet NF will be waived for all veterans and members of the U.S. armed forces and 
their families.  This will occur on all National Forests annually on November 11, regardless of the day of 
the week.   
 
Forest Supervisor Anne Archie is pleased with the decision to waive the fees.  “Armed forces personnel 
and veterans have made many selfless contributions to our country.  In this small way, we can honor 
their sacrifices by giving them the opportunity to experience the beauty and peace of these public lands.” 
 
   
 
 
 


